
PSHE Teaching in Year 5 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

In Year 5 during the next half term, the theme for your child’s learning in 

PSHE will be all about ‘Rights and Responsibilities’. 

As part of this theme ... 

 Children look at a health story currently featured in the news and 

discuss the information which is presented 

 They present their own health information 

 Children explore the idea of rights, responsibilities and duties and 

relate these to home, school and the local community 

 They look at the roles of voluntary, community and pressure or 

action groups 

These lessons form part of our SCARF PSHE Scheme. 

If you have any questions, please speak to or email your child’s Class 

Teacher and they will be happy to help. 

Thank you. 

 


